
CommonwA,. Edison 
One First Nati~;aza, Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

Mr. D. L. Ziemann, Chief 
Operating Reactors - Branch 2 
Directorate of Licensing 
Off ice of Regulation 
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20545 

Subject: Dresden Unit 2 No. Full 
Term Operating License· Application, AEC 
Dkt 50-237 

Dear Mr. Ziemann: 

In response to your letter dated June 25, 1974, attached 
is Amendment No. 5 to the Dresden Station Unit 2 Application for 
Conversion from Provisional to Full-Term Ope.rating License (FTOL). 
The attached amendment contains responses to Questions.!, 2.and 6 
of your letter and instructions for incorporating these responses 
with previous FT9L amendments concerning the same subjects. Re­
sponses to the other questions in your letter will be provided 
separately in the following submittals: 

Question 3 - Quality Assurance - A response to this question 
has been submitted to you in a letter dated August 22, 1974. 

Question 4 - Pressure Boundary Integrity - In response to 
this question, appropriate proposed Technical Specification changes. 
were submitted to the Acting Director, Directorate of Licensing, on 
August 28, 19~4. 

Queition 5 - Emergency 'Plan - A revised emergency plan has been 
under development for several months. It is expected to.complete 
the revisions, obtain Onsite and Offsite approvals, and submit an 
emergency plan to you by September 13, 1974. 

Three (3) signed originals and 37 copies of this amendment 
are submitted for your review. 

Att. 
'·' \ ·- :~· 

SUBSCRIBED;:and 
.' hkfo'r~ "rtie''r t, is 
: :of , .. :.: 

SWORN to 
cJ9-d day 
---;-T974. 

·Notary.!""· P'ublic 

. ' 




